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Friday 24th June 2022 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s and Stars of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

School News! 

 

 Governor Visit – Our chair of Governors, Mrs Calnan, will be visiting school 

on Wednesday 29th June and would love to chat to parents/carers. If you 

would like to speak to her, she will be on the Year 3 and 4 playground 

from 3.10 onwards. 

 Next Year – Information regarding next year will be sent out as a 

separate letter next week.  The letter will inform you of who will be 

teaching your child next year in addition to updated information about 

clubs, timetables and any changes that are being made here at St 

Joseph’s. 

 New Uniform – We are currently waiting for confirmation of a date for you 

all to collect school uniforms.  When we get these dates, we will post 

them for each class on Class Dojo. 

 Reception 2022 – We are very excited about our new starters for 

September 2022.  New parents are invited to attend the Reception 

Induction Evening on Wednesday 29th June at 4pm in the Reception 

Classroom. Lots of information will be shared and it will give our new 

families an opportunity to have a good look around! 

Parish and 

Community 

 
 

 Visit to Year 6 – Year 6 were lucky enough to have a visit from Fr John-

Paul this week.  They had prepared questions for him about anointing 

the sick!  Fr was very impressed and left with a big smile on his face  

 

Class V.I.P. Star of the 

Week 

Super 

Scientist 

Lunchtime 

Stars 

Miss G’s 

Staff V.I.P 

Nursery Ethan Ilana Carter  This week my 

staff V.I.P is 

Mrs Shaw. 
Mrs Shaw 

always has a 

smile on her 

face and 

takes such 

good care of 

our Reception 

class children. 

Reception Erma Mia Patcie-Ann Georgiana 

Year 1 Leo D Marnie Charlie Cor Charlie Cor 

Year 2 Jakub Oskar Harley  

Year 3 Shaun-Henry Bailee-Rose  Eddie 

Year 4 Ronan Codie  Ronan 

Year 5 Aron Layton Paige/Oliver Neve 

Year 6 Cahill Jayden Xandhrei Micah 
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and love grows!’ 
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School News 
 

DATE: Friday 24th June 
By Kyle (Head Boy) and Iya (Head Girl) 

Class Weekly News Update 
Nursery  Ahoy, matey! This week, Nursery have looked at Pirates and their cutest little 

companion, parrots! They’ve seen the Pirate’s special message from good ol’ 

Pirate Pete, whilst he was in battle with his greatest enemies… Other than 

that, Nursery have looked at my favourite number, number 7! I’d probably 

call it my lucky number at this point. 
Reception 

 

Just like the year below them, Reception have also looked at all things 

pirates! They’ve even looked at the pirate fashion trends, like the tricorn hat 

and the eyepatch; with their new and improved outfits, they’ve looked at 

maps to find where the treasure is! Other than a ton of pirate activities, 

Reception have been practising writing sentences. 
Year One 

 

For English, Year One have made their rough version of the fairy tale, ‘Jack 

and the Beanstalk’. In preparation for their adulthood (which’ll take a 

loooooong time), Year One have looked at real life maths, selling 

cheesecakes in their shop. I wonder, what would their cheesecakes taste 

like? 
Year Two 

 

Oh, how I envy Year Two… They’ve spent a day in Morecambe, going to 

Happy Mount park and the beach. I bet a ton of sunscreen was put on to the 

point where you could smell it! If you’ve gone up the hill, you could see Year 

Two’s plant collection for science. Since they’ve grown, Year Two set up their 

own plant sale, selling every single plant they’ve got! 
Year Three 

 

In year three they have been reading ‘The Flood’ in English. For their 

geography they have been looking at weather and comparing the 

temperature of Lancaster and London! In maths they have been looking at 

fractions! 
Year Four 

 
Year Four have looked at Lila’s adventurous life for English, pretty much 

astonished by what she can do as a young girl. For Maths, Year Four 

are starting to look at the numerators and the denominators! Year Four 

have learnt more about Vikings and Anglo-Saxons for Topic, and 

began Sports Day practice; Sports Day is truly something I dread, 

especially the javelin throw! 
Year Five 

 

Religious Education sees Year Five learning about creating the world, how 

God turned nothing into a beautiful place! More and more fractions for 

Maths and, for Science, they’ve made Solutions with experience. 
Year Six 

 

On Thursday, Year Six had a visit from Father John-Paul; he had tons to say 

about their topic of ‘Healing’. Next week, Year Six will use all of that 

information for their leaflet! English sees Year Six writing letters and diaries from 

Michael’s family’s perspective. On top of that, Year Six began their topic of 

‘Sound’, now knowing that sound comes from vibrations. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

A note from our Head Boy and Head Girl… Yet another week passes by… In 3 school 

weeks and a bit, we’ll be finished – how fast is the year going! The whole school have 

enjoyed their ‘Real Life Maths’ and have done some great work. Well done everyone! 

Have a great weekend! 

 
 

 

 


